TULSA PUBLIC SCHOOLS TULSA, OKLAHOMA Office of the Superintendent

March 15, 1941

Dr. Forrest C. Allen The University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Phog:

I wish to thank you for your generous response to my inquiry of March 6. I have discussed the meeting with the executive committee of the K. U. group and we have finally decided that if it meets with your approval, we should like to have you on Tuesday evening, May 20.

We are planning to invite all of the K. U. alumni in Tulsa and surrounding territory.

Sincerely yours,

H. W. Gowans Superintendent of Schools

G:b